
Dear Parents, Children and 
Staff,   
Firstly I hope you are all well and 
staying safe. It has been so lovely 
to see more children returning to 
school, along with our key worker 
children. We now have children 
from Reception, Year 1 and Year 
6 in school, who have settled in 
amazingly well to the new way of 
life, in a bubble! 

We await further advice from the 
government, but as of the most 
recent statement it looks as 
though full return for all year 
groups will not be until Septem-
ber. 

We know some of you will be 
anxious about transition to new 
classes, but please rest assured 
we will make ample time for tran-
sition in September. 

Home Learning 

It continues to be wonderful to 
see all the incredible home learn-
ing you have been doing. What 
creative families you are ! 

Stellan 
has been 
busy 
growing 
cress and 
now it is 
ready to 
pick and 
eat. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

William and Clara after 
their charity bike ride, 
which raised money for 
the NHS. 

Georgina practicing mon-
ey with ice creams! 

With our teachers now 
working full time in school 
as well as planning for 
home learning, the time 
available for phone calls 
and catch up emails is 
more limited. Could we 
respectively ask that you 
or your child send a 
weekly email to the teach-
er or office to let us know 
if you have any questions 
and how you are getting 
on and then the teacher 
can respond. 

If you have any more  

urgent worries please call 
the school in the usual 
way on the office number 
01485 540506. 

 

 

Phased return begins... 
D I A R Y  D A T E S  

 

P O T E N T I A L  Y 6  L E A V E R S ’  

P I C N I C  W I T H  B I B L E  

P R E S E N T A T I O N  A N D  

S P E E C H E S -  J U L Y  1 7 T H  

1 0 . 3 0 A M  O N  F I E L D   

D E T A I L S  T O  B E  

C O N F I R M E D .  H O P E F U L L Y  

W E  W I L L  B E  A B L E  T O  

I N V I T E  P A R E N T S  F O R  A  

S O C I A L L Y  D I S T A N C E D  

P I C N I C .  

 

 

I N S E T  D A Y S  S E P T E M B E R  

3 R D  A N D  4 T H .  

 

C H I L D R E N  B A C K  7 T H  

S E P T E M B E R .  

Sandringham and West Newton 
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 Our Christian value this term is 
Truth  

 

Sports news 
We are delighted to announce that 
we have been awarded the Gold 
Sports Mark this year. Huge thanks 
go to Miss Leftley for applying and 
organising all the sporting events 
over the last year, which has ena-
bled us to move up from Silver to 
Gold. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome Back 
Welcome back to Mrs Reddey, who 
starting back after maternity leave 
last week. She is currently looking 
after all the remote learning for Year 
5. It is lovely to have you back! 

 

Do keep in touch, the office phone 
and email is always manned and the 
website is updated daily.  

Stay safe and well x 

Mrs Gardener   June 2020 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 


